
Town of Hammond Planning, July 2nd, 2018 

Meeting called to order at 7:28 pm by Paul Hueg. 

All members present and Mary Miller present. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/ Wiedling 

Minutes from June 4th, 2018 meeting approved. Miller/Wiedling 

Hueg gave a update on road maintenance. Presently we have completed 7.8 miles of Chip Seal and 70th 

will need to be re-striped. 

Hueg received one email from a resident with questions regarding the Levy. These questions are all the 

same that we have been speaking about the last 3 months. 

Hueg spoke to Stevens Engineering about the use of private contractors for road reconstruction. Cost 

will work out to the same as the County and we are responsible for engineering and inspection cost at 

completion of projects. Discussed as a group if Levy should be permanent or have a sunset date. 

Hueg presented and the committee made changes to Information Notice that will be mailed to all 

residents notifying them of the last meeting August 6th, 2018 on the Levy. 

Hueg spoke to Citizens State Bank about an unsecured loan for road projects in lieu of Levy, is waiting 

for them to get back with final cost projections. Information will be based on a $600,000 dollar loan for 

10 years. 

Hueg went over Census material and distributed packets to Olson and Miller along with himself to 

complete required information on paperwork by 7/15/18 

Chairman’s report, Hueg reported Adam Hinrichs request for purchase of right away adjacent to his 

property will not be possible due to utilities located within and access platted. 

Next meeting will August 6th, 2018. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:55 pm.  Miller/ Hawkins 
 
Submitted by Greg Olson 
 

 


